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Concluding word 
 

Dear readers, 
 

     Sanghamitra received lots of letters encouraging the team and sending wishes. 

Thank you for your wishes and we are getting motivation from your feedback time 

to time. We tried our best to bring the magazine with the articles you anticipate. 

We received some comments to improve the magazine. We are trying to 

incorporate those changes to make it interesting. 
 

    We received very few mails or letters answering the puzzles etc. It may be 

because of the one year gap. Please let your friends and neighbours know about 

Sanghamitra. 
 

    Send your answers before September 15
th

 either by E-mail or Postal mail. 

Encourage your kids to do Kids’ Xword and other challenges. You may also send 

some quiz or crossword puzzles for the kids/adults. We will review it and post it in 

Sanghamitra. 
 

     As per our ancestors ‘Knowledge is like water in a well. It gets filled when you 

use it. You are not going to lose when you share the knowledge with others.’ We 

request you to send articles that you think may be useful for the readers. Send any 

articles or your feedback to ainapura@yahoo.com or susri@sanghamitra.org. 

 

Note : Answers should be sent on or before September 15
th

. 
 

                                                                      Sanghamitra Team. 

Our Address: 

      Editor, 
        Sanghamitra, 

        1620 Strecker Ridge Ct., 
        Wildwood, 

        MO 63011. 
 

Phone : (314) 395-9516 
 

E-mail : 
      susri@sanghamitra.org 
                   or 
      ainapura@yahoo.com 
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